
December 15, 2023

Dear MUSD Parents,

Happy Holidays

As we look forward to a new year, it is important to celebrate the remarkable growth your children have
shown. From kindergarteners learning to write to seniors applying for college scholarships, each
milestone is a testament to their limitless potential.  

Teaching your children is a privilege. Thank you for choosing MUSD. 

Happy Holidays,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent
Maricopa Unified School District
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